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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Today the children have been informed who their class teacher will be for the next 

academic year.  This information is detailed below.  At the present time, we have one further 

appointment to make to add to our support staff team, so I am unable to give you details of 

the teaching assistants who will be working with your class yet.  The teaching staff will be as 

follows: 

 

  ROR – Mr O’Regan   RR – Miss Rice 

ROR  1B – Mrs Brown RR  1H – Mrs Harrex 

1M/B  2J – Mrs Johnston  1H  2M – Mrs Marsden 

2J  3B – Miss Bowen 2M  3M – Mrs Moon 

3B                                                                                                                                                                                        4M – Miss Mills 3M  4H – Mr Hancock 

4M  5M – Mr Marsh 4H  5G – Miss Gregory 

5M  6G– Miss Garraway 5G  6FW – Mr Finlay / Mr Woodworth 

 

 

There are several transition activities planned for this term to help support your child move to 

their next class. Currently the children in YR and Y1, and the children in Y2 and Y3 are having 

‘swap’ sessions on Friday afternoons. Transition week will take place during the week 

beginning 11 July 2016.  During this week, all children will spend time with their new class 

teacher each morning for a series of activities in their ‘new’ classroom.  

 

We have also brought forward our ‘Meet the teacher’ sessions and will be holding these this 

term as shown below. This gives you an early opportunity to put a face to a name, find out 

about where cloakrooms are, where children will be dismissed from at the end of the day, 

which staircase to use etc.  We will also give you brief information about the topics which the 

children will be learning and the Power of Reading books we have chosen to use.  We have 

chosen to have these meetings now, so that we can provide you with information as early as 

possible but also so that we can run curriculum workshops in September/October to give you 

more detail about the specific reading, writing and maths learning which each year group 

does, how we teach these subjects, and how you can support your child’s learning at home.  

 

Meet The Teacher Sessions (3.05-3.25pm) 
 

Tuesday, 5 July 2016 Mr Marsh  Wednesday, 13 July 2016 Miss Bowen 

Miss Garraway 

Mr Hancock 

 

Monday, 11 July 2016 Mrs Brown 

Miss Gregory 

Mrs Johnston 

Mr Woodworth 

 

 Thursday, 14 July 2016 Mrs Harrex 

Mrs Marsden 

Miss Mills 

Mrs Moon 
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We are all looking forward to starting a new academic year in September, however we do 

still have 4 weeks to go in this term and year.  We will, therefore, be concentrating on 

ensuring the children remain focused on their learning.  ”Celebrating our Learning” sessions 

are planned for Tuesday, 28th June; Wednesday, 29th June and Thursday, 30th June morning 

until 9.15am for your children to share their learning from this year. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity for your continued support and I hope you will join me in 

thanking the teachers and support staff for all of their hard work this year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
L Haydon 

Acting Head Teacher 

Wheatfield Primary School 

 


